Road, Water and Sewer Report 02-13-18

Road patching was started on Floriston Way in order to prevent further deterioration of the surface. Work will continue this summer.

A problem is developing regarding homeowners renting portions of their homes without providing parking for the renters on their property. The Board is in support of activity that brings needed monies to the community that is necessary to improve our over 100 year old homes, so long as it doesn't impact our quality of life.

Vehicles parked on Association owned property during snow events have and will cause problems for snow removal.

Please provide parking for yourself and your renters on your own property. This will allow effective snow removal during snow events.

Dennis Jamason